
Donna Ockenden 

C/O Donna Ockenden Ltd 

First Floor 

31 North St 

Chichester 

West Sussex 

PO19 1LX 

Dear Donna, 

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of everyone from the St Ives RFC Youth Section, I would 

like to extend our 

heartfelt thanks for your 

generous sponsorship of 

our recent Halloween 

party. 

Your support played a 

crucial role in making the 

event a tremendous success.

The party, held at St Ives RFC on the 02nd of November, was a delightful celebration with well over 

100 young children in attendance. 

Thanks to your sponsorship, we were able to provide delicious snacks and refreshments along 

with music and decorations.

Your contribution not only brought smiles to their faces but also 

created lasting memories for all the families who attended. We 

are deeply grateful for your commitment to our community and 

for helping us create such a special day for the children. 

Your generosity is truly appreciated, and we look forward to 

working together again in the future. 

Once again, thank you for your invaluable support. 

Warm regards, 

Tony Stevens 

Vice-Chairman 

St Ives RFC Youth Section


